
 

No. 210/SS-SM/2022-2023                    Date : 05.03.2023 

NOTICE 
 

All the Students, Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff of Umeschandra 

College are hereby informed that Holi Festival will be celebrated on the 6th 

March, 2023. On this auspicious occasion our Students’ representatives in 

collaboration with IQAC will distribute Holy hamper and goodies to 25 

children in the nearby Orphanage Institute from 9:00 a.m. onwards. All are 

requested to attend the program positively. 

 

          

Copy to :                                                                                                             Principal 
Notice File, Teaching Staff Circulation,   Umeschandra College 
Non-Teaching Staff Circulation, 
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